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September 14, 2021 
 
Sparks Park LLC 
PO Box 688 
Roslyn, WA 98941 
nathan@inlandcell.com  
 
RE: Sparks Park SEPA Application (SE-18-00008) –Transmittal of Comments and Request for Cultural 
Resources Survey 
 

Parcel #  778834 
  

Dear Applicant, 
 
Enclosed are the comments received regarding the SEPA application (SE-18-00008) during the comment period: 
 
August 12, 2021  Washington State Department of Natural Resources – Shane Early 
August 12, 2021  Yakama Nation Fisheries Program 
August 14, 2021  Kittitas County Fire District 3 – Chris Helgeson 
August 16 & 24, 2021  Washington State Department of Fish & Wildlife – Scott Downes 
August 19, 2021  Yakama Nation Cultural Resources Program – Jessica Lally 
August 25, 2021  Kittitas County Public Health – Holly Erdman 
August 26, 2021  Kittitas County Public Works – Plan Review Team 
August 26, 2021  Department of Archaeology & History Preservation – Sydney Hanson 
August 31, 2021  Washington State Department of Fish & Wildlife – Scott Downes 
  
The Department of Archaeology and Historic Preservation and Yakama Nation both requested an Archaeological 
Survey be completed for their further review of the site.  Because the project location is in an area of high probability 
with archaeological resources in close proximity and known and previously documented high intensity ancestral use, 
CDS plans on issuing a Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance that will include a condition that the applicant will 
provide a cultural resources survey or otherwise satisfy the cultural resource concerns of DAHP and the concerned 
Tribe. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached by e mail at rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rachael Stevie 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
cc:  Jeff King, other contact person     via email 

Jeremy Johnston, Planning Official    via email  
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